
SKCC news for week beginning 28th July  

CORPORATE PRAYER OPPORTUNITIES       
THIS WEEK 

Sunday 9.45 a.m. (side room of office) 

  Monday, Wednesday & Friday: 6.30 a.m.  
via ZOOM ID 881 1066 7099 PCODE 070958 

Or click here https://us02web.zoom.us/
j/88110667099 

pwd=TEtWMnRjSExKUk1TUWJzRGRDb1R3Zz09  

Tuesday: 9.30 a.m. at The Cornerstone Centre       
led by Wendy                  

If you are new to SKCC and would like to find out more about us                                                                                  

and what we do please complete a ‘get connected’ card from the 

foyer and pop it in the office post box or contact the church office                                                                                                 

on  01303 251155 or hello@skcc.info                                                                                                                                     

   Further information is also available on the website www.skcc.info 

To make a ‘one-off’ gift to SKCC 

scan the QR code 

here or use the Payaz 

machine in the main 

hall.   

This Sunday we will share communion together as part of our worship and Nigel shall share God’s Word with us.                      

To join the service via Facebook click here  https://www.facebook.com/events/1008553410858705  

Arrangements for children and youth from 11.15 a.m. -  

Age 0 – 2.5 years:  side room (in office) 

Age 2.5 – Yr R: in the church office 

 Years 1 - 6: in the back hall from 10.30 a.m.  

Most official mid-week meetings are now paused for the summer holidays including Connect Groups which will restart in the 

week beginning 9th September.   

 

 

 

 

An evening with Tom and Ritah: Wednesday 7th August, 7.30 p.m.         

venue TBC 

Church Family Picnic: Sunday 18th August, venue TBC 

Blessing Sunday: Sunday 1st September, details to follow. 

The Cornerstone Centre, building works.  

We are at the commissioning phase of the new hot air system for the main auditorium. Following an initial snag, remedial 

works have been carried out this week, and the engineers now need to come back to re-test. This means that reinstatement of 

the meeting room has been pushed back, and we will confirm as soon as we can when this room can be used again. The next 

part of heating improvements to the building is the installation of destratification fans in the auditorium which will help with 

heating efficiently & comfort, as well as reducing our energy use and costs. This work will take place at the end of August.  

Youth will be staying in throughout. 

 

Little Treasures has paused for 
the summer,  but before the new 
term begins, the team are keen  
to sort out/clean the toys and  
equipment.  

 

The cleaning/sorting session will take place on the morning of         
12th August. Would you be willing to be part of this? If so, could you 
let Joyce or Alison know. Many thanks.  
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